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February 16, 2015
To

Meg Daly,
Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee

Dear Meg,
The ASCC NMS Panel is pleased to forward the proposal for revisions to the Physics Minor for approval through the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee.

The proposed revisions to the Physics Minor consist of (1) the removal of Physics 2095, Introductory Physics Seminar from the list of required courses, and consequently (2) dropping the required number of credit hours for the Physics Minor from 15 to 14 credit hours.
The requested revisions are based on student feedback, noting the heavy focus of this course on career options for students with a physics degree. Students with a Physics minor will generally not apply to the same graduate programs as Physics majors, or seek employment in the same industries.  Furthermore, Physics 2095 is also designed to help students find undergraduate research opportunities in Physics laboratories. Physics minor students generally do not perform their undergraduate research in Physics labs.
The ASCC NMS Panel discussed the requested changes to the Physics Minor at the regular meeting on February 10, 2015.  The Panel supports the requested changes, but made a number of suggestions for the revised Physics Minor advising sheet.

The ASCC NMS Panel voted unanimously in support of the revised Physics Minor.
Respectfully submitted,
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Harald Vaessin

Chair, ASCC NMS Panel

Department of Molecular Genetics
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